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Boston Partner Interviews With Local TV Station on Whether
Employers Can Require COVID-19 Vaccines in the Workplace

News

12.14.20


Cheryl Pinarchick, Regional Managing Partner of Fisher Phillips’ Boston office, recently spoke with

NECN, Boston’s NBC station, on whether employers can require their employees receive the COVID-

19 vaccine. In the segment, Cheryl explains that in most cases, private employers can require

employees get the vaccine before returning to work. She adds that there are exceptions to this rule

and employers should really understand the legal boundaries around vaccine policies in the

workplace. Cheryl encourages employers to look at existing guidance – like those around the flu

vaccine – for guidance on how to update and roll out their COVID vaccine polices.

To view the segment visit NECN.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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